
Sept. 10, 1979
Andrea D. Ruben
Assistant to the Curators
Phoenix Art Museum
1625 North Central Ave.
Phoenix, Az. 85004
Dear Andrea:

Ms. Gilpin asked me to write to you and thank 
you for your letter concerning your upcoming 
"Visits to Arizona" show. She spent a great 
deal of time photographing in Arizona, and would 
be happy to be represented in the exhibition.
The bulk of the work done by Ms. Gilpin in 
Arizona was done on the Navajo reservation from 
1920-1960. Many of these prints are here, and 
others san be printed on request.
Ms. Gilpin would be glad to meet with you in 
October. Monday, Oct. 8 through Wednesday, Oct. 
10 are open right now, so please let me know 
which day you would prefer to come. The best 
time for visits is between 10,and 12 in the a.m., 
and from 5 until 5 in the afternoon.
|<et me know if I can be of further assistance. 
Sincerely,

Mary Sue Walsh 
secretary to Ms. Gilpin


